
 

 

 LE SUEUR INCORPORATED 

BREASTFEEDING FRIENDLY 

WORKSITE 

Le Sueur Incorporated actively participated in the Le Sueur Worksite Wellness Collaborative, which 

included members representing schools, business, and other community groups and was facilitated 

by Brown, Nicollet, Le Sueur-Waseca Statewide Health Improvement Partnership. 

The company’s commitment to a family-friendly workplace led to the opportunity to collaborate with 

SHIP to create three mothers rooms:  

 To enable parents with young children to continue working and earning 

 To support lactating mothers who choose to continue feeding their children breast milk after 

returning to work  

 To encourage more women to work in manufacturing  

 To leverage the impact of business and government partnership to impact the surrounding 

community 

As a family owned business we understand the importance of family and know that great people 

are the key to our success; therefore, we are committed to creating an environment where people 

reach their potential and where families are supported. Improving health outcomes requires strong 

private and public partnerships.” - John Depree, Human Resources 

BNLW SHIP funded three newly created mother’s rooms, assisted in creating a policy and helped 

LSI apply to become recognized as a breastfeeding friendly worksite by the 

Minnesota Department of Health.  

To learn more about the Breastfeeding Friendly Recognition Program, visit 

www.health.state.mn.us/breastfeedingfriendly. 


